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February 14t h 2020 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
Due to the spread of the coronavirus (2019-nCoV), the Local Organizing Committee has been 

forced to slow down the work construction of the skateparks in both cities: Nanjing and 
Yangcheng. Workers are not allowed to go to work, due to the state of emergency of the 
country. 
  
We are under the obligation of suspending the Nanjing’s International Skateboarding Open 
2020 scheduled for April 14th -19th and postpone the Yangcheng’s event to following week, 
form April 13th – 19th. 
 
Further information about Nanjing’s ISO reschedule will be released soon. 
 
We appreciate your understanding. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

   
   Roberto Marotta  

  Secretary General  


